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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Information for parents/carers of students in Year 8 
 
I am writing to let you know about a change to the Head of Year 8 with effect from the start of the Summer Term on 
Monday 8th April 2024. Following Mr Dix’s appointment to the role of Ethos Leader at St Michael’s, Mrs Nicole Gunn will 
be taking over as Head of Year 8. Mrs Gunn joined St Michael’s in February this year and we warmly welcome her to the 
pastoral team, which will continue to be strengthened with the ongoing work of Mr Turner, Assistant Head of Year. 
Please direct any communications to Mrs Gunn at HOYs@st-michaels.sandwell.sch.uk; she can also be contacted by 
phone on the usual St Michael’s number below. 
 
Mr Dix has been a Head of Year at St Michael’s for almost 11 years and I know that many parents, past and present, 
have appreciated his dedicated pastoral leadership and his commitment to the students in his year group during this 
time. I know you will join me in wishing him continued success in his new role within the school, fostering and 
promoting the Christian values and principles that underpin St Michael’s. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

     
Mrs C Handy-Rivett  
Headteacher    
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